
 

 

For Immediate Release       Contact:             Michael Yaple 
Date: October 11, 2019                    (609) 376-9072 
 

ADVISORY: 
 Special Meeting of the State Board of Education Scheduled for October 21 

 
Trenton, NJ – The State Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Monday, October 21, 2019, to 
consider and take action on the Notice of Substantial Change pertaining to Chapter 8, Standards and 
Assessment. The meeting will begin at 9 a.m. and immediately adjourn to executive session. The public 
portion of the meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m.  
 
The public is invited to attend the meeting, which will be held in the first-floor conference room of the 
Department of Education, 100 River View Plaza, Trenton, NJ. 
 
For more information, see the State Board of Education’s webpage.  
 
Members of the media with questions should call the Department’s Office of Public Information at  
(609) 376-9072.  

https://www.state.nj.us/education/sboe/index.shtml

